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Welcome to a new school year! 

Staff at Dr . Plaxton have really enjoyed

school start up . It has been very

exciting starting up a new school and it

feels as though the students are loving

it as well . 

Please find some things to look forward

to for the month of September!
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SCHOOL SWAG IS
NOW AVAILABLE!!
If you would
like to
purchase Dr.
Plaxton swag,
please find
information on
the front page
of our website
or click the
image to the
right.
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This day provides an opportunity to recognize
and commemorate the history of residential
schools, and with that in mind, Sept. 30 will be
a non-operational day for Lethbridge School
Division.

VIRTUAL MEET 
THE TEACHER

Teachers at Dr. Plaxton Elementary will have a
video made of their classroom so you are able
to see where your child is spending their time
each day. At the end of the video, the teacher
will provide instructions on how to make an
individual appointment if you would like to
speak with the teacher directly.   

SEPTEMBER 14

ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING
(SCHOOL COUNCIL NOMINATIONS)

SEPTEMBER 15

Our Annual General Meeting will occur
on Wednesday, September 15th at 6:30
p.m. 

During this meeting general school
information will be shared, School
Council nominations will take place, and
a School Council will be formed. Please
know that if you are nominated for a
Council position you will be asked to
provide a brief overview of who you are
and what you could contribute to the
position.  

The Annual General Meeting will take
place through a TEAMS meeting. A link
to the meeting will be sent out from the
school prior to the meeting. Once a
School Council executive is established,
we hope to meet with the executive in
person at the school and livestream the
meeting to other attendees.  

https://www.customclothingstore.ca/online-store/Dr-Plaxton-Elementary-School-Online-Store-c117388273
https://youtu.be/zy2-96rYbPs
http://drp.lethsd.ab.ca/
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TERRY FOX WALKDR. PLAXTON
GRAND OPENING SEPTEMBER 29

SEPTEMBER 17

The Grand Opening for Dr. Plaxton
Elementary School will occur on
September 17th. The ceremony will take
place outside where students will be
seated within cohorts distanced from one
another. Only invited government official
and Lethbridge School Division personnel
will be attending the grand opening. A
livestream will be available for others who
would like to watch.  

Students will be involved in the Terry Fox
Walk on September 28th. Students will
follow a designated route and will be
walking in grade level cohorts staggered
throughout the day. 

We will be collecting Toonies for Terry later
in the month. Please stay tuned for more
information!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

Thank you for a tremendous
start to the school year!

 
Thank you for trusting us
and sending us your children
each and every day.


